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Dear Anne,
Good morning and Happy New Year! We hope that you had an enjoyable break over the festive period.

The Ministry for Housing, Communities and Local Government (MHCLG) has recently issued a consultation on local government standards, to which NALC will be responding. NALC has accordingly published and produced
the following standards sector survey (https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=X110-kGBhESEUZ20BPD-

We would be very grateful if your council would complete this to help inform NALC's response by 23:45 on 2nd February 2025. Alternatively, you could respond directly to the consultation at Strengthening the standards and
conduct framework for local authorities in England - Scope of this consultation - Ministry of Housing, Communities and Local Government - Citizen Space

Additionally, please note that OALC has now moved office - our email addresses and phone numbers will remain the same, but please address any postal correspondence to:

Oxfordshire Association of Local Councils (OALC)
Benson Parish Hall

Sunnyside

Benson

Oxfordshire

0OX10 6LZ

Many thanks,
Rachel and Lucy

Oxfordshire Association of Local Councils

Benson Parish Hall, Sunnyside, Benson, Oxfordshire OX10 6LZ
Your query may be answered by looking at our website www.oalc.org.uk

Telephone —

Rachel Brown, Assistant County Officer,
Working days Monday — Thursday
0774 694 3076

Lucy Dalby, County Officer,
Working days Monday - Friday lunchtime
0751 936 7709

This message is intended solely for the addressee and may contain confidential information. If you have received this message in error, please send it back to OALC, and immediately and permanently delete it. Do not use, copy or
disclose the information contained in this message or in any attachment.



